
 

Emergency Operation Surcharge - Withdrawal - Trades from Canada, Mexico, Bahamas and South 

Africa to USA East and Gulf Coasts 

16/01/2025 

As a result of the improved operational situation, MSC Mediterranean Shipping Company announces 

the withdrawal of the Emergency Operation Surcharge (EOS) applicable to shipments from Canada, 

Mexico, Bahamas and South Africa to USA East and Gulf Coasts, which was initially announced in 

MSC’s Customer Advisory on 08 January 2025. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact your local MSC representatives in our global network 

of more than 675 offices. 

 

https://www.msc.com/en/newsroom/customer-advisories/2025/january/peak-season-surcharge-trade-from-north-europe-to-and-via-canada-pods
https://www.msc.com/en/contact-us

